
David Scott

From: Randy Ruaro
Sent: Sunday, March 27, 2016 10:09 AM
To: David Scofl
Subject: FW: Yes on 179

David,

For the committee record on SB 179.

Randy

Original Message
From: Pamela Lynn [mailto:aksunshinel23@gmail.comj
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 12:45 PM
To: Sen. Bert Stedman <Sen.Bert.Stedman@akleg.gov>
Subject: Yes on 179

>

>

>

> Dear senators
> Good afternoon. I hear SB 179 is in your Health commitee. I would like to please encourage full support of this bill and
here’s a couple of reasons why:
>

> http://www.lifenews.com/2016/03/22/baby-born-alive-after-botched-24-week-a bortion-screamed-for-an-hour-as
doctors-left-child-to-die!
>

> https://m .youtube.com/watch?v=yH naQiOxGfg
>

given-the-chance!
>

> Please don’t let Alaska be one of those states that does this to children.
>Thank you
> Pamela Samash
> Nenana
> 322-2201
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